
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 20 By Councillor Mary Campbell for 

answer by the Convener of the 
Education, Children and Families 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 3 May 2018  

   

Question (1) How many dedicated Additional Support for Learning staff 

have been employed in Edinburgh Council Nursery, 

Primary, Secondary and Special schools over the past 5 

years, broken down by academic year, role, and type of 

education establishment, and with English as a Second 

Language separated out? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How many dedicated ASL staff have been employed within 

Edinburgh Council on a central basis to support schools 

over the past 5 years, broken down by role and academic 

year, and with English as a second language separated out? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What percentage of children within Edinburgh Council 

Nursery, Primary, Secondary and Special schools over the 

past 5 years have been reported to have an additional 

support need, broken down by academic year, and with 

English as a second language separated out? 

Answer (3)  
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